
 

THE PRESIDENT 

OF THE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 

 

 

19 January 2018 

Excellency,  

 

I have the pleasure to forward herewith a letter dated 19 January 2018 from the co-

chairs of the Ad Hoc Working Group on the Revitalization of the work of the General Assembly 

(AHWG), H.E. Mr. Vladimir Drobnjak, Permanent Representative of Croatia, and H.E. Ms. 

María Emma Mejía Vélez, Permanent Representative of Colombia, announcing the first 

meeting of the AHWG and containing its tentative program of work for the upcoming meetings.  

I look forward to engaging with Member States on this important subject at the 

AHWG's first meeting to be held on 20 February 2018 at 3 pm in Conference Room 4.  

 






